
RESEARCH EXPERIENCE FOR UNDERGRADUATES

Accelerating New Environmental Workskills
June 6 - August 12, 2022 | University of Maine, Orono

For more info: https://nsfa.umaine.edu/one-health/REU
Subject to change, we expect to run an in-person program on the University of Maine campus in 2022. 

Are you interested in the links between animal, human, and environmental health?  
Join us this summer for a 10-week research experience!

Working directly with faculty mentors, REU ANEW students will:

• Tackle complex, interdisciplinary problems in One Health across marine and 
terrestrial environmental systems.

• Conduct research in the natural and social sciences, across diverse settings 
from the lab to field to policy.

• Develop critical research and thinking skills relevant to future career success. 

• Partner with Broader Impacts mentors working directly in the field to 
understand the impacts of One Health research to real world problems, and
explore career options in the field.

• Build lasting professional relationships with their undergraduate peers, 
graduate students, and mentors.

Apply by February 15, 2022 for full consideration.
Please go to https://forms.gle/f6DEpNZFCe24jb1F6 to fill out the application form. You will need a 1-2 

page resume (include education experiences, relevant work history, awards/scholarships, and 
volunteer/service activities), a copy of your unofficial transcript, and a short (100-500 words) personal 
statement detailing why you are interested in gaining research experience in general and within One 
Health in particular. As well, you will be directed to request at least 1 letter of recommendation; your 

application can not be considered complete until at least one letter of recommendation has been 
received. 

Questions? Contact anne.lichtenwalner@maine.edu

The University of Maine is an EEO/AA employer, and does not discriminate on the grounds of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, transgender status, gender expression, national origin, citizenship status, age, 
disability, genetic information or veteran’s status in employment, education, and all other programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies: 
Sarah E. Harebo, Director of Equal Opportunity, 101 North Stevens Hall, University of Maine, Orono, ME 04469-5754, 207.581.1226, TTY 711 (Maine Relay System).
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